UNIVERSITY OF OREGON

MuseuM oF NATURAL HISTORY
EUGENE, OREGON

January 8, 1963

Don Crabtree
Route 1
Kimberly, Idaho

Dear Don;

In a recent conversation with Bob Porter I learned of
your recent infirmity. I was sorry to hear it but am happy
that you are improving.

It was unfortunate that you were unable to go abroad to
work with Bordes but that can come later. We are still inter-
ested in having you come to spend a week or so with us, to
work with some of our graduate students on technigues and
look over some of our materials with us to analyze techniques
used.

If you think that your health would permit and you can
arrange to get away, we would certainly appreciate having you
with us. Of course, there will be provisions for expenses and
an honorarium. Let us know if and when and we can make final
arrangements.

We had another good summer in our excavations on the
Columbia river with more of those crude points which seem to
be out of place there.

With best regards, I am

Cordially yours,

Oant.

David L. Cole,
Curator
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